
Notice for Requesting
Proposals

for
Contracted School

District Waste Disposal
Services

Chartiers Valley School District
Attention: Contractors for
Waste Disposal Services

The  Chartiers  Valley  School
District is requesting proposals
from  vendors  to   provide
waste  disposal  services  for
Chartiers Valley School District
for four school locations and
one bus depot. Four locations
are  within  Collier
Township and one location in
Scott Township. Specifications
may be obtained from Patricia
Connolly, Director of Finance
and   Operations,  Chartiers
Valley  School  District,
pconnolly@cvsd.net.   All
bids must be submitted no
later  than  9:00  a.m.  on
March 20, 2024.


